
PTFA Meeting: SPPS 
Thursday 03 March 2016 

Attendance:  
VE | AD | WT | FH | JC | TT | MG  
 
Apologies:  
CS | EH  
 
AD | WT - Attended meeting bringing to the table that the Year 6 would very much like 
to keep the tradition of Leavers Hoodies being given out during Leavers assembly in 
Church. See notes below. 
 
Discussions: 
 

 Jenny gave out a copy of the Treasurer analysis sheet. Discussed receipts and 
expenses. Cheque’s have been written, awaiting signature. MG to take to get 
signed. 
 

 Disco monies approx: Takings £192.00 with expenses of approx. £30.00 leaving 
a profit of £162.00 
 

 Carl abseil raised approx: £230.00. Abseil itself cost £30 then the monies raised 
would be 50% giving approx. funding of £100 to our school. 
 

 It was suggested that the School council work together with us in order to raise 
funds for what they would like. There may well be a request for a poly tunnel 
for the garden? 
 

 WT | AD suggested the £1 club that WT had previously done with positive 
outcome. They will get it all ready to show MG | VE & other members how it 
works so we can continue with this. Maybe run this then announce winner at 
Sports day? Year 6 parents to run the draw to raise monies for Leavers Hoodies? 
PTFA may need to contribute? 
 

 MG to find out dates for events such as Sports day | Show etc 
 

 MG to arrange a PTFA meeting with LB present? Organise AGM too. 
 

 Provision to hold PTFA meetings on the 1st Thursday of the month at The 
Merrimeade: Next one to be held 07.04.2016 at 8pm 
 

 MG update website for all to see when meetings are and to peruse the minutes 
from meetings.  
 

 JC – Feedback from Disco: 
 
It was mainly positive however, it was brought to our attention that in the 
future maybe we could run an earlier one for the EYFS then the older years to 
come in later. They would like to see better transfers & less monies for the 
“Apple bobbing”  
 



 Easter Egg Hunt – Costing discussed. Reminder letter to be sent out to Parents 
for egg donations:  £1 non uniform rather than egg donation then separate 
letter for Easter Bingo for egg donations / empty wine bottles for wine/water 
stall?  
Suggested EYFS carry out their own Egg hunt due to the fact that not all children 
attend daily in Nursery therefore, Parents will be asked if they wish their child 
to attend/participate with their peers. 

 
FH  
  
END OF MINUTES 


